

## MISS. BUTLER

**Physical Education** 

Dear Families,

Hello! My name is Miss Butler and I am your child's student teacher in Mrs. Clark's classroom. I will be working in your child's class through the end of December. I'm currently studying Physical Education and getting my endorsement in Special Education at McKendree University, and will be earning my bachelor's degree in May of 2023.

As a student teacher, I will be working closely with Mrs. Clark to develop and prepare lessons for each class. I'll also be there to help assist her in class. I previously worked with Mrs. Clark at Marie Schaefer, but my other field experiences were at Grant Middle School in Fairview Heights and Belleville East High School. I've been to Marie Schaefer previously, and I couldn't be happier to be back for my student teaching experience.

My background includes working as an assistant teacher at a local daycare in my hometown. In addition, I have previously spent three years working as a camp counselor and an assistant preschool teacher at my local YMCA.

Teaching and working with children has always been an amazing experience for me, and I am so grateful to be able to work in a classroom full-time now! I hope to excite your child about the importance of fitness while also having fun with them. Furthermore, I am looking forward to getting to know your child and working with him or her during the semester!

Sincerly,

Azlynn Sherrod-Butler